Dear Sir

T am writing to object to the proposed amendment to the above application as it will allow demolition of the
existing building before the detailed plans for the foundations have been made and approved. There must
be no question of Essential Living being granted permission to demolish the existing building and
bulldoze the area before Tfl and HS2 have fully investigated EL’s plans and confirmed that it is
safe to proceed.

Kind regards

Belinda Lees
2 Banister Mews
London NW6 3RQ



